

Powell Corderoy Primary School Longfield Road Dorking Surrey RH4 3DF

> Tel: 01306 883373 Email: info@pcps.uk www.powellcorderoy.org

Co-Head Teachers: Mrs Emma McLaughlin & Mrs Jo Wilson Deputy Head Teacher: Mr Richard Darke

27th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Visit to Brooklands Museum- Year 1 and 2

To support our work this term on the topic: 'The Need for Speed', years 1 and 2 will be visiting Brooklands Museum on Tuesday 9th October 2018. We will require parents to support on this trip, so please contact your child's class teacher directly if you are willing to come along and enjoy the day with us!

During the visit we will discover more about the history of transport and explore different vehicles as we are led through the museum by our tour guides, as well as enjoying a workshop on 'Journeys by Land'.

The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.00 am and will be returning by the end of the school day. Children should wear school uniform, as well as appropriate clothing for spending some of their day outside- this, of course, will depend on the forecast as we get closer to the date of the trip. Please also send your child with a packed lunch or alternatively the school caterer can provide a packed lunch, which will include either a cheese or ham bap, muffin, fruit and a bottle of water. However, all orders for school packed lunches must be submitted by Monday 1st October, apologies for the short notice. Please do not send sweets, fizzy drinks or products containing nuts (including Nutella) or eggs and please remind children they are not allowed to eat or drink on the coach.

We are asking parents/ carers for a voluntary contribution of £13.50 which covers the cost of transport and entrance to the museum. Please remember we do rely on enough parents making the contribution to be able to fund the trip. Please complete and sign the slip below confirming that your child can attend this trip and return it to the school office together with your payment, by Monday 1st October if you would like your child to have a school packed lunch or by Friday 5th October at the latest.

Thank you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Darke Mrs Swallow and Mrs Williams

Robins Class Teacher Owls Class Teachers

Please complete and return the slip below, with any payment to the school office by Monday 1st October if you would like your child to have a school packed lunch or by Friday 5th October at the latest.

Brooklands Museum Visit				
I give permission for my child				
Year group/class				
to attend the trip to Brooklands Museum on Tuesday 9th October 2018				
I have enclosed a voluntary contribution of £13.50 to cover the cost of this visit		Cheque	Cash	
My child would like a school packed lunch		Cheese	Ham	
Signed	Dat	е		
Signed	Dat	e		